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Arthur Venezia, PGK
516 -752 -1332

Recording Secretary
Charles Josten,
516 - 935 - 6879

Warden
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Anthony Corrente
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Eugene H. Robinson,
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Ralph Plaisance, PGK
516 - 799 -1559

Inside Guard
Victor E. Orlando
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Tom Reilly
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Trustees
3 Yr. Tony Pierno
2 Yr. Ken Krogman, PGK
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Insurance Agent:
Jose Maldonado

765-0532

Grand knights Message:
On March 6th, the Columbiettes read the Stations of the Cross with the

Rosarians. Brother Anthony Corrente carried the cross from station to station,
performing the duties of the alter server. The Columbiettes were well
represented and there were many sisters in the congregation to provide
support.

We held our second annual St. Patrick's /St.Joseph’s Party on March
14th. Our Pastor, Father Valentine, our Chaplain, Father Chux and Father
Nicholas, dressed in their Green Hats, were there and enjoyed the Party. The
spiritual leader of the Columbiettes, Sister Rosemary, attended as a guest of the
council. Chairmen Tony Pierno and Dom Sala did an excellent job in planning
and organizing this event. I thank them for all their hard work. I would like to
thank the following brothers for helping with set up and cleanup Bill Bullwinkel,
Jim Hingerton, Bob Jurik, Gene Robinson, Anthony Corrente, Bob Masi, Joe
Kosiba, Sal Manziello, Jim Reilly, DD James Albert, Nick Hart, Joe DeRosa, Ken
Krogman, Arnold Bendig and Phil Roeske. Brothers Nick Hart and Rich Hart
provided the entertainment, and the Irish Step Dancers performed. The
Columbiettes did a great job with decorations for the gym, and helping with set
up and clean up. I would like to thank Marylou Mascolo, Michele Mascolo, Trish
Hart, Susan Corrente, Fran DeRosa, Claudia Stewart, Marirose Krogman, Theres
Bendig and Louise Scagnelli for their assistance. Marion Celenza donated the
Italian pastries we had for dessert. Every last one was eaten by the guests.
Thank you, Marion, for all you do for the Knights.

On March 27th, the Knights read the Stations of the Cross with the St.
Vincent de Paul Society. Brothers Jim Reilly, Ray Ludwig, Ken Krogman, Nick
Hart, Sal Mascolo , Eric Bishop, Pete Perrone, Tony Pierno, Bob Jurik, Bill
Bullwinkel, Charles Josten, and Ralph Plaisance read the stations. I want to
thank all these brothers and all the brothers and sister Columbiettes and their
families who came to participate and support their fellow brothers.

On Palm Sunday, we held our second annual Breakfast with the Easter Bunny.
The proceeds from this event went to support our Seminarian Chris
Bethge. Despite the snow we had about 215 adults and children attend this
event. Thanks to all Brothers and Columbiettes who worked so very hard to
make this event a success.

Fran and I would like to wish all our brothers their families and our
Columbiettes and their families a very Happy Easter. Fraternally,

Grand Knight Neil DeRosa
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jOIN US” UPCOMING MEETINGS & EVENTS:
April 2nd HOLY THURSDAY
April 3rd GOOD FRIDAY
April 5th HAPPY EASTER
April 9th St. Pius X Council Business Meeting Room #1 7:30PM
April 11th-12th St. Pius X Council Recruitment Blitz ALL MASSES
April 14th District Meeting Joseph Barry Council 8:00PM (Officers)
April 17th NASSAU CHAPTER MEETING Floral Park Council 8:00PM
April 23rd St. Pius X Council Meeting Room #1 7:30PM
April 23rd, 24th, 25th N.Y.STATE CONVENTION VILLA ROMA

New Haven CT.

SUPREME
www.kofc.org

“STATE
COUNCIL
NEWS”

The State Convention is
April 23rd to the 25th. All of
the K of C in New York
converges on Villa Roma
again. This year we choose a
new State Deputy and officers
of the New York State Council.

Supreme Council
announced that any Council
achieving “Star” Council status
this year will be reimbursed
for their per-capita to the tune
of $4.50 per eligible member.

This by far is the most
aggressive recruitment
incentive in a long time.

The Nassau Chapter Website is:

http://www.nassauchapterkofc.org/

Steve

Driscoll

President

The Nassau Chapter Ball is April
18th. It will take place at the
“O’Connell Gardens” of
O’Connell Council in Oceanside
and they will be honoring the
Seminarians of our Diocese of
Rockville Centre.
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PART #9 In A Series

1930-1940: Helping Our Neighbors

Photos

The Great Depression initially had a detrimental effect on the Order’s membership and finances, but it also led
to a renewed sense of volunteer service. The success of an extensive membership campaign in 1935, titled
Mobilization for Catholic Action, led to the establishment of the Order’s Service Department, which
subsequently launched a “Five-Point Program of Progress.” The program encouraged councils to play a more
active role in the life of the local parish and community, and included five categories: Catholic activity, council
activity, fraternal protection, publicity and maintenance of manpower.

Also in the early 1930s, violent persecution resurfaced in Mexico, prompting the Order’s leadership to strongly
urge the U.S. government to take action. Tensions in Mexico eventually eased in 1937, but the threat of
atheistic communism was growing in Europe. In response, the Knights organized anti-communist rallies in
early 1937. When Pope Pius XI’s encyclical on the subject, Divini Redemptoris, was released in March of that
year, the Order printed and distributed a million copies. The Knights also sponsored a new lecture tour and
expanded its anti-communism program to include a Crusade for Social Justice. “Injustice to man is the seed of
communistic growth,” Supreme Knight Martin Carmody said. “With Truth and Charity as your weapons, go
forth as a Crusade.”

Please watch for the Knights of
Columbus St. Pius X Council’s “FOOD
DRIVE”. There will be an announcement
in the Church Bulletin and/or a message
board in the rear of the church.
PLEASE BRING A NON-PERISHIBLE FOOD

ITEM ONLY ON THE DAYS

REQUESTED.
Thank-You

Committee Chairman
DGK Robert Jurik

FOOD
DRIVE
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Please remember our
Brothers who have gone

before us and
sleep in Christ.

Kenneth Brown April 21, 1993
Paul J. Nuss April 19, 2006
Joseph Manion April 6th, 2008
Daniel M. Maune April 2nd , 2011
Ernest J. Widmann April 4th 2012

May God Bless Our
Departed Brothers.

KNIGHTS IN NEED

If you know of a Brother “Pius Knight” Sick
or in Distress please contact K.I.N.
Chairmen Bill Bullwinkel, PGK at

twobull46@aol.com

Sal Mascolo, PGK (2), Larry Herbst,
Christian Komonodora, Walter Priestly

Mario Saraceno, John Heilig,
Artie Venezia, Ray Ludwig

Donald B. Dickinson, Tom Burke
Michael Yaccarino

Brothers of St. Pius X Council
Who Need Your Prayers

and Support!

HAPPY BIRTHDAY TO:
Eleanor Pastier 4/1,
Ken Krogman 4/2,
Walter Priestley 4/12,
Marilyn Reilly 4/4,
Father Simon Palliparambil 4/8,
HAPPY ANNIVERSARY TO:
Audrey & Ed Coyne 4/23/49
(66th), Lucille & Victor Orlando
4/18/59 (56th ),
Krista and Tom Hoefling 4/1/95
(20th)

Walter P. Kellenberg

Assembly 078

The 4th Degree Color Guard
has been asked and they have
accepted the offer to be present on
May 3rd for the Mass in honor of
the St. Pius X Council’s 25th
Anniversary.

Don’t forget to contact DD Jim
Albert or Ralph Plaisance, PGK to
reserve your seat at the 25th dinner

party that immediately follows.

4th Degree
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D.D. Jim Albert

COUNCILS OF THE 13TH DISTRICT
JOSEPH BARRY COUNCIL #2520
MERCY/LAMB COUNCIL #5723
ST. PIUS X COUNCIL #10332
HOLY FAMILY COUNCIL #11227

SIGN OF THE CROSS COUNCIL # 1125413th

DISTRICT
Brothers All,

It has been my honor and pleasure to serve the 13th District these past 3-years. The work has been
informative and gratifying. As District Deputy I got a chance to visit with so many fine Catholic gentlemen
from numerous Councils. I was also fortunate enough to serve my own Council here at St. Pius X. Among the
many duties of a District Deputy is performing the “Installation of Officers” ceremonial each Columbian year.
It is a rewarding experience to witness each Council come together and celebrate the officers moving up and
see a new Grand Knight give his acceptance speech in front of family and friends. It is a heartwarming feeling
to see so many knights take interest in the health and welfare of their Councils. The past three years have been
very hectic since you serve so many Councils. It is a time consuming, mentally draining, and exhausting
undertaking. My admiration for those knights that have FDD (Former District Deputy) added to their name
has been raised considerably.

I was recently asked by the Nassau Chapter to join their panel of officers and have accepted their
invitation. If elected I will be the Treasurer to the Nassau Chapter. The Nassau Chapter is where all the
Councils in Nassau County come together for our first principle of charity. I thank-you all for the support and
warm reception I received as your District Deputy. Fraternally,

District Deputy Jim Albert Treasurer to the Nassau Board

Our Insurance Agent

Is Jose Maldonado

516-765-0532

GIVE JOSE A CALL
AND SET UP AN
APPOINTMENT

Rec. Sec. and Usher Coordinator for
St. Pius X Church Charlie Josten still
needs you to help out. Please let him
know that you are willing to commit to a
Mass on Saturday or Sunday. If you can’t
commit every weekend maybe you can tell
him you can help out when one of the full
timers has a conflict?

Call: 516-935-6879
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ELECTIONS – ELECTIONS - ELECTIONS
The next Nassau Conference Meeting will be on

April 6th at Msgr. Cass Council 8:00PM

April 18th $65 per.
O’Connell Gardens,
Oceanside, NY

Honoring the Seminarians of the
Diocese of Rockville Center
Contact: President Steve Driscoll

BLACK-TIE

OPTIONAL

HAPPY-EASTER
From the Editor-In Chief D.D.
Jim Albert and the Staff of the
“Pius Knights” Newsletter
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RECRUITMENT

ASK SOMEBODY TO
JOIN OUR COUNCIL!
IF HE IS 18YRS.
OR OLDER AND A
PRATICAL CATHOLIC
HE CAN BECOME A
KNIGHT.

Knights of Columbus
“Come To Bat” for

St. Mary’s Children’s Hospital
Tuesday May 6, 2015 7:10AM
Tickets $33.00 See DD Jim
Albert for more information

and tickets.

ST. PIUS X COUNCIL HAD
IT’S ST. PATRICK’S/ST.
JOSEPH PARTY.

Don’t forget to have fun !



The “Pius Knights” Newsletter has been “Crowned “ Best in Nassau four consecutive years and running . Page 8

May 17th 2015
10:00AM “Rosary Walk”

11:30AM OUTDOOR MASS
The Mass will be performed in

the Chapel in the event of inclement

weather.

OUTDOOR MASS WEATHER PERMITTING

Outdoor Mass at Our Lady of the Island
in Eastport, N.Y.

The "Knights for Life “is a group of dedicated men
and women who are on the front lines fighting for,
and educating the public on Human Rights, Civil
Rights, Rights of Conscience and Protecting moral
and ethical issues that keep this country a God
Fearing Nation. You are welcome to attend their
regular monthly meeting Every fourth Tuesday of
the month. Meeting are at 7:30 P.M. at Msgr.
William A. Delaney Hall, 110 Merritts Road,
Farmingdale, N.Y.11735. Come and see for yourself,
and become award of issues that affect all of us.

RIGHT TO LIFE
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